
 

 
 

 

July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to confirm that your child has been allocated a place on the 

Advanced Cycle Training Scheme which will be taking place week commencing 

Monday 18th July 2022.  

Please make payment now of £8.00, via the ParentMail PMX on-line system. 

Payment must be received no later than 9.00am Friday 15th July 2022. 

I will speak to each child individually to advise the dates that their training will 

take place. 

Should you have any problems or would like to speak to me, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr D. Stillman 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


